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27th April 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I hope you have all had a good week and it was lovely to catch up with those I was able to.
The new work has been attached for week 2. Hopefully there are lots of things to capture everyone’s interest.

I’ve included some new sections and links:

Exercise

There are lots of links to websites with dance moves and yoga the children can learn. Also, Mr Chadwick (who works in our school with classes on a Monday) has created some videos that are skills based as well as a trick shot video for the children to watch and create their own.

 Oxfordshire School Games have announced that we will be launching the Oxfordshire School Games @ Home web page, going live on Monday, www.activeoxfordshire.org/school-games. I have attached their poster in this email.

There are going to be a mixture of cultural and physical challenges that everyone can get involved in, children, parents, carers, anyone. The page will go live on Monday morning where there will be video demonstrations on how to do the challenges and an area where everyone can share their results and findings.   

The web page will have all active resources from local companies and sporting national governing bodies. 

After each challenge has finished (every fortnight) they will announce winners who will be send a pair of OSG@H branded socks.

Those that take part can share their findings, ideas and results by emailing them to schoolgames@activeoxfordshire.org, putting them on Youtube and sharing them with School Games or putting them on twitter using #oxonschoolgames – this is completely down to parental decision not something we will be doing via school.
Oak National Academy and Bitesize

These are the 2 websites that went live at the start of this week and are websites backed by the government education department. They have different lessons daisy which the children may want to tune into to watch or join in with.

Attached in this email are also 25 non screen activities you may like to try.

Remember to use our new email to send me news of what the children have been doing distance.learning@stockham.oxon.sch.uk – it would be lovely to hear the news and see any pictures. Also,  if you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and your email will be passed on to me. 
I hope you are all safe and well.
Kind regards,
Miss Cargill.
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